
Community Clean-Up 

Calling for Volunteers 

Princeton Arena 

Saturday, April 22nd, 2017 

10:00 am to 2:00 pm 

 

 

WATER & SEWER 
REMINDER 

 BYLAW  

ENFORCEMENT 

Ball season is almost here!!!  The 
Town is very excited about the 
improvements to the fields.  All 
three ball fields have been 
resurfaced and will be ready 
May 1st for the season, weather 
permitting.  The crew needs to 
finish leveling out the surface in 
the parks and do some general 
maintenance to other areas 
before it officially opens for the 
season. For reservations call  our 
Recreation Department at 250-
295-6067. 

PRINCETON  
HEALTH FAIR 
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EARTH DAY  
APRIL 22, 2017 

 

Please clean up after your dog 
and let’s keep our parks, trails 
and neighbourhoods free of dog 
waste! 

If you don’t pick up after your 
dog, you could receive a $100 
fine.  

Save on Foods  

Easter Egg Hunt 

Memorial Park 

Sunday, April 16th, 2017 

11:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Hot dogs, games and an Easter 
egg hunt! 

2017 Water and 
Sewer invoices 
have been 
m a i l e d  to 

property owners. If you did not 
receive your invoice please 
contact the Town Office at  250-
295-3135.  

To receive a 10% discount, full 
payment must be received in the 
Town Office by 4:30 pm on 
Monday, April 10th, 2017. 
Postmarks on mailed remittances 
will not be considered as date of 
payment.   

Payments can be made by cash, 
cheque, debit card, telephone 
banking or online. 

MEMORIAL  

PARK 

SAVE ON FOODS 
EASTER EGG HUNT 
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After reviewing previously submitted assessments from staff and independent contractors regarding the 
very poor physical state of the Town building located at 103 Vermilion Avenue (the Bugnut building) 
Princeton Town Council has decided that the existing building must be removed.  This decision was made 
considering that the cost estimates to repair the known structural deficiencies would exceed the cost of 
constructing a new building. 
 
Mayor Armitage and Council view this as an “opportunity” for the Town of Princeton to re-use this focal area 
located within the Town Centre and invite suggestions from the public as to what the property may be used 
for in the future. 
 
Please submit your ideas, 
suggestions and/or comments 
before May 30th, 2017 by 
email to: info@princeton.ca, 
by mail to: PO Box 670, 
Princeton, BC  V0X 1W0 or by 
dropping them off to Town 
Hall located at 151 Vermilion 
Avenue, Princeton, BC. 

PROPOSED DOG PARK 

The Town of Princeton would like to announce 
the proposed location of a new dog park.  The  
location is off the KVR trail just west of the 
Caboose.   The public  will be able to park at 
the Caboose parking area (beside Subway) 
and walk the KVR Trail to the new park.   

 
A dog park has been discussed by Council and one 
of the main concerns was location.  The location 
needed to be accessible and include sufficient 
parking.  The proposed Dog Park is in a great loca-
tion, close to the KVR Trail, accessible to everyone 
and includes plenty of parking.   
 
We would like to hear from the community about 
the proposed location of the dog park.  Please 
provide your comments or concerns before May 
12th, 2017 by email to info@princeton.ca or  
mail:  PO Box 670, Princeton, BC V0X 1W0   
 

103 VERMILION AVENUE—THE BUGNUT BUILDING 

PUBLIC PARKING 

PROPOSED DOG PARK LOCATION 

103 VERMILION AVENUE 


